
2024 Disco Information
Student Council and Bellevue School are really excited to welcome you to our Disco for 2024. Not long to
go now! This year's theme is space and it will be ‘Out of this World’ - if you would like to dress up, you are
welcome to but you can wear whatever you are comfortable dancing in.

Reminders:
Date: Thursday 30 May
Time: Juniors (Year 1 - 3): 6.30 - 7.15pm

Seniors (Year 4 - 6): 7.30 - 8.30pm

Available to purchase on the night
Water & Fizzy Drinks $2
Chips $2.50
Lollies $1.50
Glowsticks $1 (while stocks last)

With the limited capacity in our hall, we have consistently received feedback that students have more
space to enjoy the disco when parents do not remain in the space with them. To provide an opportunity
for our families to connect informally Rooms 2 and 3 will be open for whānau who wish to wait for their
child/ren. Tea and coffee will be available.

Cellphones
As this is a school event, cell phones will not be allowed inside the disco. If your student is bringing a cell
phone please ask them to hand it into their whānau teacher. This will ensure property is kept safe and
prevent the taking of unwanted photos.

Photos
There will be a photo booth set up inside the disco. Students who want to have their photo taken are
welcomed to! Teachers will also be roaming to capture some magical moments. While every effort will be
taken to ensure all students who want to be photographed are, some students may not have their photo
taken. If you want a photo, please encourage your child/ren to go to the photo booth and/or speak to a
teacher with a camera. If you are having a photograph with your child, please move out of the hall quickly
after you have finished.

Pick up at the conclusion of the disco
At the conclusion of the disco please wait to collect your child/ren from the following places
Junior Disco collection point
Hub 1 - please collect students from the Rocket Room porch
Hub 2 - please collect students from Room 2 porch
Hub 3 - please collect from the hall at the main entrance

Senior Disco collection point
Hub 4 - please collect from Room 2 porch
Hub 5 - please collect students from the hall - Year 6 parents please collect from the main hall entrance;
Year 5 parents please collect from the double doors at the stage end of the hall.

Students will go from the hall to these spaces. Please wait for a teacher to release your child/ren to you
from the designated area to ensure the safety of all.

Any questions, please email Megan Walters (megan@bellevue-newlands.school.nz)


